Walton Parish Council

Clerks Update Report, Parish Council Meeting – Monday 14th September 2015
The following points are to be noted by the Council:
Noticeboard – No objections were received to the proposed moving of the board into the bus shelter therefore Cllrs Winter and Hogg are to proceed in due course.
Summer Activity Day – A total of 26 children attended the summer play day held on Thursday 20th August.
Dog Fouling – It has been confirmed that there is no speed limit restriction on the requirement to collect any dog waste – all land open to the public (including private fields with public footpaths in) must comply with the legislation.  
Internal Auditor – A note of thanks was sent to Mrs P Cronin for her work as internal auditor in recent years.  Mrs Warwick has been provided with terms of reference for the position and will complete a 6-month review in October.

Woodleigh – The Clerk reported the excessive weed growth in Woodleigh.  This was logged under call reference 32/1355534.
S Kyle, Clerk & RFO to Walton Parish Council
07.09.15
